
This week at  
St Margaret’s Nursery 

Week beginning: 12th March 2018 

Literacy - the letter ’l’  

1 

Some of us chopped 

vegetables and weighed 

ingredients to make 

lentil soup. We used 

leeks and lentils for our 

‘l’ letter. 

Listening game. The children were able 

to listen for and identify the different 

sounds, work out if their word had a ‘l’ 

in it and use a mirror to decide if their 

picture was symmetrical. 

We can smell and taste lemons, limes, 

real lemonade and lychee juice. 

  

2 
Numeracy - Symmetry 

 

 

We have been really busy discovering 

more symmetry this week. We have 

found symmetry in our environment: in 

the playground Wendy house, on our 

walk to Wee Green Spaces and made our 

own symmetrical designs. We have been 

able to sort objects in to categories of 

symmetrical and not symmetrical.  



3 

  

Health and wellbeing 

Wee Green Spaces  

At Wee Green Spaces this week 

we looked for words beginning 

with the letter ‘l’ and came across 

lots of ladybirds hiding on a wall. 

The crocuses and snowdrops have 

now grown so that we can see 

their coloured petals. We found a 

nest on the ground and looked at 

how busy the birds had been to 

build it with fluff, feathers, moss 

and twigs. We had our snack just 

as the sun came out.  

  

Anything else?  

What will we be learning next week? 

The letter ‘e’, Easter,  

positional language. 

 

We were taking turns to make a 

vase for our flowers and working 

as a team. 

We formed our own ladder in 

the playground which the  

children used for jumping, 

running and following the 

leader. 

We used the lightbox and  

magnifying glasses to help us  

explore flowers, petals and the 

lines on leaves. 

Some of the children went to visit 

a flower shop and watched the 

florist wrap flowers in a bouquet. 

We bought 6 carnations to take 

back to nursery for our science  

experiment. 


